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Happy Half Term  
 

Pye Green Academy have experienced another fantastic half term of learning, fun and excitement. There 
is a real buzz within school, with children eager to explore and take on new challenges. Our CEO, 

Michelle Shaw, visited pupils in Nursery, Reception and Year 1 on Wednesday for their ‘Get Set, Wow 
Day’. She was blown away with their enthusiasm and sent us a big ‘WELL DONE’ to both staff and pupils. 
 Recently, children have been on visits to the local museum in Hednesford to support their learning and 

have thoroughly enjoyed these sessions. We have more trips/experiences planned for the remaining half 
term so I wish you all a restful break where children can refresh their minds ready for the remaining half 

term.  
 

Attendance 
 

Congratulations to Year 3 for having the best attendance during this week at an amazing 98.6% 
Overall, school attendance stands at 97.1% this week, which is way above the National average of 96.4% 

and a fantastic achievement.  
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
We have purchased new books for school for the class with the highest attendance each week; they can 

collect a brand new fiction book from Mrs Yates for their class library.  
I wonder whose library will grow the quickest… 

 
 

Friday 17th February 2023  
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Celebration Assembly 

 
Today, we held our Celebration Assembly with Years 1, 2 and 
3 coming together to share the successes of their classmates.  
 

Congratulations to: - Jasmine, Flynn, Ivy-May, Cole C, Mia, 
Jacob, Isaac, Skyler, Edward, Abigail, Oliver B, Josie 

 

Message From TREAD 
 

We are delighted to inform you that Tread Productions will be re-starting a new performing arts group 

here at Pye Green Academy. 

 

Over the past 15 years, Tread has developed into one of the UK’s leading Theatre schools for young 

performers. Tread offers high quality training in the Performing Arts and students have enjoyed huge 

success within Television, Film and Theatre as a result of their commitment to Tread. 

 

The weekly club will offer children the opportunity to work with professional actors every week in order 

to develop their performance skills.  Classes have proven to develop self-confidence, communication 

and concentration skills amongst other vital performance techniques that can be used in 

their everyday life.  

 

The sessions are designed by Tread Directors and professional actors Helen Noble (Hollyoaks) & Graham 

Tudor (West End leading actor) & are delivered by members of their professional team. All of the actors 

hold valid DBS certificates and have extensive teaching experience with young children.  The club will 

cost approximately £8 per session, further details and registration information will be forwarded from 

Tread. 

 

Initially, they would like to offer children a chance to attend a free ‘taster’ session on Thursday 9th 

March from 3.30-5.00pm. This will give your child an excellent opportunity to see if this is the club for 

them! Places are limited, so please be quick to avoid disappointment! 

 

If you wish to attend the taster day, please email info@treadproductions.net 
 

Come Dine with Me - Reception  
 
On Wednesday 29th March, we are pleased to announce our next ‘Come 

Dine with Me’ lunchtime experience for Reception.  
 

Parents, please be aware the £3.00 cost of the parent meal must be paid for in full before we can 
serve the meal. This should be paid on My Child at School (MCAS). Any problems with your account, 

please contact the school office.  
 

Please note we are no longer able to accept cash for these meals. 
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World book day- Thursday 2nd March 
 

To celebrate World Book Day 
on Thursday 2nd March we 
have two dress up options for 
our children (our hope is that 
this should make things a little 
easier for you as parents). 
Children can come to school 
dressed as their favourite 
book character and bring a 
copy of their characters' book to school with them. 
Alternatively, children can come dressed in their 
pyjamas (with appropriate outdoor footwear) and 
bring with them their favourite bedtime read. 
Teachers have planned some exciting World Book 
Day class activities and during the afternoon 
sessions, all children will be read to, or will read to, 
a fellow pupil. How wonderful! This is always a 
date on our calendar that we really look forward 
to! 

 

Scholastic Book fair- Monday 20th March- 
Thursday 23rd March 

 
Following the huge success of our November Book 

Fair, we are so pleased to announce that the 
Scholastic Book fair will be returning with new 

books and will be in school between Monday 20th 
March until Thursday 23rd March. 

 
We will open the fair for parents and 

children from 3.30pm in the school hall. 
 

These dates coincide with our Parent consultations 
on Wednesday 22nd and Thursday 23rd March. 
(Letters have been sent out for appointments. 

Please see your child’s class teacher if you require 
another letter. Spare copies are available at the 

office.) 
 

We really look forward to seeing you there! 

 

 

 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School Year 2022 to 2023 
Spring Term 2023  
 

Half Term: Monday 20th February 2023 to Friday 24th February 2023  
Term Ends: Friday 31st March 2023  

 
Summer Term 2023  
 

Term Starts: Monday 17th April 2023  
 
Half Term: Monday 29th May 2023 to Friday 2nd June 2023  
Friday 21st July 2023 - Last day of school year for children  
 
Monday 24th July 2023 - Inset day, school closed to children  
Tuesday 25th July 2023 - Inset day, school closed to children 



 

 

 

Week Three Date W/C 27/02/2023 

Primary 
Menu 

Week 3 

MONDAY 
 

TUESDAY 
 

WEDNESDAY  
 

 
THURSDAY 

 
 

 

FRIDAY 
 
 

Main 
Course 
(Red) 

Breaded Cod 

Bites served 

with tomato 

ketchup or 

sweet chilli 

mayo 

Beef Lasagne 

served with 

garlic bread 

Roast Chicken 

served with 

Yorkshire 

Pudding & 

Gravy 

Pork Sausages 

served with 

tomato 

ketchup 

Chicken 

Nuggets 

served with 

tomato 

ketchup 

Vegetarian 
Main 

Course 
(Green) 

Quorn Chilli 

served with 

nachos 

BBQ Quorn 

Veggie 

Sausage in a 

Yorkshire 

Pudding 

Mac ‘n’ Cheese 

Pizza 

Cheese & 

Tomato  

Yellow 

Jacket Potato 

with  Cheese 

Baked Beans 

Jacket Potato 

with  Cheese, 

Baked Beans  

Jacket Potato 

with  Cheese, 

Baked Beans  

Jacket Potato 

with  Cheese, 

Baked Beans  

Jacket Potato 

with  Cheese, 

Baked Beans  

Vegetables 

Rice, Potato 

Wedges, 

Garden Peas, 

Baked Beans 

Potatoes 

Half Jacket 

Potato 

Sweetcorn, 

Green Beans 

Roast & 

Mashed 

Potatoes, 

Carrots, 

Cauliflower 

Cheese 

Herby diced 

potatoes, 

Mashed 

Potatoes, 

Broccoli, Bake 

Beans 

Chips, half 

Jacket 

Potato, 

Sweetcorn, 

Baked Beans 

Sandwich 
Option 
(Blue) 

Ham 

 Packed Lunch 

Cheese 

Packed Lunch 

Tuna  

Packed Lunch 

Ham  

 Packed Lunch 

Cheese 

Packed Lunch 

Dessert 
Fruit Muffin 

 

Chocolate 

Marble 

Sponge 

Chocolate 

Sauce 

Ice-cream 

Tub 

 

Iced Sponge 

Custard 

 

Cookie & 

Traybakes 

 


